November Middle School Board Report
by Susan Anderson

Conference Attendance

Conference attendance was up as compared to previous years. We are looking at using the same
online procedure for the spring conferences. We will continue to send notes home to those
parents who have not scheduled one through the online system.

5th-49/55=89%
6th-64/71=90%
7th-57/66=86%
8th-70,/79=87%

PBIS Training

Joanne Wickham, Jess Geerts, Jeannie Pfaffle, Eric Huff, Jenny Adam, Erin Snyder and myself
attended PBIS training on November 4th. We have completed our Middle School Expectations
Matrix and are working on lesson plans.

Science Bowl

Students competed for a spot on a science bowl team locally. Max Schwickerth, Evan Gossling,
Gabi Ball, Colin Gebel, and Will Throndson scored the highest locally and were accepted to
compete in the Science Bowl in Ames on February 21st. I am hoping to have them come and
present at a board meeting.

Iowa Student Council Conference

Woyatt Stochl, Will Throndson, Cam Maas, Kassidy Pfaffle, Ethan Rosonke, Alexus Ensign, Pamela
Nolt, Joanne Wickham, and myself attended the lowa Student Council Conference on October
27t We picked up several ideas and plan to put them in place second semester.

Fall/Winter Athletics
7th/8th Wrestling: 28 athletes
7th GBB: 18 athletes

8th GBB: 14 athletes



